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Ref: IAIDIR/2025/15   16 July 2025 
 
 

                                                  N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 
 
Subject: Update to dates of the in-person workshop “Simulated Multilateral 
Negotiations on the Governance of Solar Radiation Modification (SRM)” 
 
 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

Reference is made to Notification IAIDIR/2025/14 issued on 9 July 2025, inviting Parties 
to the workshop “Simulated Multilateral Negotiations on the Governance of Solar 
Radiation Modification (SRM)”. 

I wish to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances, the event will now be held on 
16 and 17 October 2025 in Bogotá, Colombia. 

All other details related to the workshop remain unchanged. 

The Directorate appreciates your understanding and regrets any inconvenience caused. 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anna Stewart-Ibarra 
Executive Director 
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